ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOL
Prospect Avenue
Oradell, NJ 07649

December 2014
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Registration for pupils entering Kindergarten at Oradell Public School in September, 2015 will be held in
the Oradell Public School Library (IMC) on Monday, January 19, 2015 from 10:00 a.m. —12:00 p.m.
and 1:30-3:30 p.m. Registration will also be held on Tuesday, March 17, 2015 and Thursday,
March 19, 2015 from 1:15-3:25 p.m.

To be eligible for full day Kindergarten entrance in September, 2015, your child must be 5 years of
age on or before October 1, 20135.

Please fill out the Pre-Registration information on-line and complete the posted forms and bring
them with vou to registration. These forms can be found on the Home Page of the Oradell Public
School website at www.oradellschool.org.

The initial Medical History and Physical Examination Form, which must be filled out by your
doctor, MUST be returned to the school nurse at official registration. This should be your child’s
five year old physical which includes the five year inmunization boosters. For children who will not
be five at official registration, please have your doctor fill out this form with information from the most
recent physical. Once your child turns five, we will need the updated physical and immunization
information. This second form may be mailed or brought to the school nurse. The additional
physical form can be printed from the Oradell Public School Pre-Registration website. Please note
that your child will not be able to start school in September unless we have received a record of all
immunizations. Should you have any questions regarding the physical/immunizations please call the
school nurse at 201-261-1180 Ext. 168.

We look forward to working with your child over the years at Oradell Public School. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call me at 201-261-1180 Ext. 119.

Sincerely,

Ms. Megan Bozioy

Ms. Megan Bozios, Principal
MB:ES
¢: Mr. Kevin Stokes, Assistant Principal

Mrs. Toni Violetti, Supervisor of Instruction




